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#125 Anya "EΔALIA" Thumma
#126 Alyssa "veralina" Nguyen

Alpha Eta Reveal
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# 1 2 5

EΔALIA
Anya is a third year in
Medical Sciences. She

loves reading and
watching shows on

Netflix. She is also very
big on self-care, mental

health, and is always
open to having

conversations about
anything! She is excited
to have a sisterhood of

supportive and
empowering women to
lean on. She is looking

forward to all the
wonderful bonds she'll
form with the sisters!

Neo spotlight
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veralina

Neo spotlight

Alyssa is currently a
first year majoring in

Medical Sciences.
She is a proud Turner
scholar and big fan of
BTS. Alyssa is looking
forward to spending
time with the sisters

and advocating Asian
awareness
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I'm so thankful for DPhiL and VSA because of the community they provided me. The positions I
took on gave me a great opportunity to work with a lot of different people and attend a lot of

cool events. I used to be terrified thinking about going to the retreats my youth group would hold
like the entire week before because everyone would already know each other and be excited to
see each other, but I felt like a stranger every time. However, after becoming a sister and getting

onto VSA eboard, I found myself just casually walking to a VSA event with no worries...until I
actually got there and started panicking because I realized I didn't mentally prepare myself

beforehand like usual. So, a small win that I'm not as anxious anymore, but LMAO I DON'T THINK
I'LL EVER FULLY GET OVER THE FEAR. Anyway, I'll be forever grateful to all the sisters I've met

these past few years because if it weren't for y'all, I wouldn't be who I am today. :') It feels
bittersweet as I'm about to graduate, but I plan to continue to be involved with DPhiL by joining

the alum association. As for my career, I'll be actively trying to find a job that involves victim
support and eventually go back to grad school for my masters.

Donna "Jinora" Nguyen
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B . S .  I N  C R I M I N A L  J U S T I C E

 M I N O R  P S Y C H O L O G Y

Congrats Grad!



Thank you to all of
the sisters who

worked to design,
promote, and
support these
fundraisers!
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Fall
Fundraisers



Congratulations to our
Spring 2020 - Fall 2021

Multicultural Greek Council
Executive Board!
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Thank you for reading the second issue of our second volume of The
Blooming Bulletin! The Blooming Beta Butterflies thank you for your love and

support!
  

"Delta Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc.advocates Asian awareness, empowers
women leaders through its values-based programs, and forges Everlasting

Sisterhood® through diverse shared experiences."
   

We hope you check in for the second issue next month! If you have any
questions and/or feedback, please don't hesitate to direct them to Sister

Isledenâ at phoebegoodale.dphil@gmail.com. 
 

THANK YOU


